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Friday 8th March 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

Year 6 Easter Egg Raffle

To celebrate all of the hard work the Year 6 pupils have shown towards their SATs this year, we
are planning a host of fun activities for them to enjoy before transitioning to high school. To help
subsidise the cost of these activities, we will be organising a whole school Easter Egg Raffle.

The raffle will take place on Thursday 28th March, and all proceeds will go towards partially
funding the activities, including a planned trip to Chessington World of Adventures. Our aim is to
reduce the financial burden on parents and ensure that all children can participate fully. To
support the Easter Egg Raffle, we are kindly asking our Year 6 families to donate an Easter egg or
two.

Please can all Easter egg donations be sent in with your child by Friday 15th March.

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or require further
information, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Dennis.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Coombs

Year 6 Teacher
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